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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees  
 
FROM: Kip Harrington, Interim Long Range Planning Manager 
 
DATE:  June 3, 2021 
 

RE: 21TP015 – Letter of Support for the City of Box Elder’s Federal 
Economic Development Administration Grant Application 

 

The City of Box Elder is submitting an application to the Federal Economic 
Development Administration for funds for a proposed project involving the 
construction of roads and other related infrastructure to serve a proposed industrial 
park in Box Elder. The grant application requires a written concurrence of the MPO. 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the Letter of 
Support for the City of Box Elder’s Federal Economic Development 
Administration Grant Application.
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